
Greetings!

This holiday season we have so much to celebrate!

We are thankful for the continued support of our communities.
We are inspired by the tremendous efforts of our volunteers, our local partners
and many others, who take action to protect and support immigrants as our
neighbors and friends. 
We are hopeful that 2021 will see us coming together to learn, collaborate and
celebrate together again.

You give us reason to celebrate this holiday season. We are grateful for all we
have achieved together! 

Today, on #GIVINGTUESDAY, I invite you to join our caring community with a
 contribution that makes a difference for your immigrant neighbors.  

Thank you for staying connected, and for making a difference, through your
support of English At Large. 

I hope you, your loved ones and your families have the Happiest of Holidays! 

Best regards, 
Maureen 
ed@englishatlarge.org 

Maureen Willis, Executive Director 

Massachusetts FY2021 Budget Update

THANK YOU
for making a difference!

Senator Cindy Friedman continues to
be a champion for local immigrants, as
sponsor of the budget amendment to secure an earmark for EAL. 

Special thanks to Senator Jamie Eldridge for signing on as co-sponsor.

Your calls to your State Senators  helped secure the support needed to get
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this amendment included in the final Senate budget. 

YOUR EFFORTS EMPOWER AND SUPPORT HUNDREDS OF LOCAL
IMMIGRANTS ON THEIR JOURNEY TO A BETTER LIFE! 

FOUNDATION FOR
METROWEST

Our partner in sustaining services
during COVID-19

We are proud and grateful to receive a
$10,000 grant through the 2020 COVID
Relief Grant Program.  This generous
support ensures that local immigrants
will continue to have access to high-quality virtual programs during COVID-
19. 

EAL VOLUNTEERS
Dedication and Determination 

in Action!

Today, 75% of our volunteers continue
to actively volunteer with EAL during
COVID-19, including 6 brand new tutors
who are meeting with their learners for
the first time online. 

Thank you for stepping up and stepping outside your comfort zone to learn
the techniques and technology you need to be truly wonderful 

and effective instructors.  

YOU ARE AN INSPIRATION AND A GIFT TO YOUR COMMUNITY! 

Do you know someone with a commercial real estate need? Support English



At Large by making a referral to Cummings Properties.

As a proud recipient of a Cummings Foundation
Sustaining Grant, EAL has the opportunity to earn

additional contributions through an exciting referral

program that gifts half of the first year's rent back to

EAL! (terms and conditions apply)

If your business is looking to make a move, let us

know to ensure EAL gets credit for the referral!

Contact Maureen at ed@englishatlarge.org

Your Donation Counts
Now more than ever, your donation 

makes a difference. 
Keeping local immigrants safe, connected

and learning in these uncertain times. 
Thank you for your supporting the 
life-changing services delivered by 

English At Large.

GIVE TODAY TO SUPPORT A BETTER
LIFE 

FOR LOCAL I MMIGRANTS
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